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As an Oregon gun owner, I oppose measure 114 in its entirety. This measure directly 

infringes on my 2nd amendment rights to bear arms. While gun safety is imperative, 

this measure is poorly written and imposes sweeping regulations that will prohibit gun 

purchases for law abiding citizens such as myself. This measure will not deter 

criminals from illegally obtaining firearms, as no law has ever deterred criminals from 

their illegal activities. The proposed system is unvetted and a logistics nightmare. The 

only thing this measure is doing, aside from lining the pockets of the politicians who 

are in favor of it, is stopping the average Oregon gun owner from exercising their 

second amendment rights.  

 


